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Harlequin Presents January 2014 - Bundle 1 of 2 Lynne
Graham 2014-01-01 Harlequin Presents brings you four new
titles for one great price! Escape with these four
stories by USA TODAY bestselling authors. This Presents
bundle includes The Dimitrakos Proposition by USA TODAY
bestselling author Lynne Graham, Forged in the Desert
Heat by USA TODAY bestselling author Maisey Yates, The
Tycoon's Delicious Distraction by USA TODAY bestselling
author Maggie Cox and The Most Expensive Lie of All by
USA TODAY bestselling author Michelle Conder. Look for 8
new exciting stories every month from Harlequin
Presents!
Harlequin Presents May 2014 - Bundle 1 of 2 Carol
Marinelli 2014-05-01 Harlequin Presents brings you four
new titles for one great price! Escape with these four
stories by USA TODAY bestselling authors. This Presents
bundle includes The Only Woman to Defy Him by USA TODAY
bestselling author Carol Marinelli, Gambling with the
Crown by USA TODAY bestselling author Lynn Raye Harris,
Secrets of a Ruthless Tycoon by USA TODAY bestselling
author Cathy Williams and A Clash with Cannavaro by
Elizabeth Power. Look for 8 new exciting stories every
month from Harlequin Presents!
Musings of S.M. Bharat Desai 2020-03-31 S.M.-Siobhan
Murphy was brought up in a loving family environment by
her parents-Peter and Molly. She realized her childhood
dream of becoming a doctor having graduated from McKenna
Medical College. Her romance with Patrick Piasso
culminated in her marriage with him. Soon after, she
faced a daunting task of balancing her professional
endeavors with her family life. Patrick found it
difficult to resist the overtures of another attractive
woman during this turbulent period in their young
married life. With each patient encounter, Siobhan
learned the lessons of actual art of practicing medicine
which she could never have acquired in the class rooms
of her medical school. She realized that 'one-size-fitsall' approach did not work when she was confronting
patients with different background and diverse mental
make-up. She would have to modify her healing potion
depending on each individual patient's preferences and
prejudices. With every interaction, she strove to become
a better physician. Then one day, she got news of
advanced cancer of Molly. Did she fall apart? "MUSINGS
OF S.M." describes her struggle to handle this
devastating blow which befell her soon after Patrick has
left her.
De kroon Kiera Cass 2016-05-04 Het vijfde en laatste
deel van de Selection-serie! Twintig jaar zijn
verstreken sinds America Singer en prins Maxon verliefd
werden. Nu is hun dochter Eadlyn de eerste prinses die
haar eigen Selectie houdt. Eadlyn had niet gedacht dat
ze een partner zou vinden tussen de 35 kandidaten, laat
staan haar ware liefde. Maar soms word je verrast door
je eigen hart, en nu moet Eadlyn een nog moeilijker en
belangrijker keuze maken dan ze ooit voor mogelijk had
gehouden.
Early American Drama Various 1997-08-01 This unique
volume includes eight early dramas that mirror American
literary, social, and cultural history: Royall Tylers
The Contrast (1789); William Dunlap'sAndre (1798); James
Nelson Barker's The Indian Princess (1808); Robert
Montgomery Bird's The Gladiator (1831); William Henry
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Smith's The Drunkard(1844); Anna Cora Mowatt's Fashion
(1845); George Aiken's Uncle Tom's Cabin(1852); and Dion
Boucicault's The Octoroon (1859). For more than seventy
years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic
literature in the English-speaking world. With more than
1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global
bookshelf of the best works throughout history and
across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series
to provide authoritative texts enhanced by introductions
and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary
authors, as well as up-to-date translations by awardwinning translators.
Health and Social Care Systems of the Future:
Demographic Changes, Digital Age and Human Factors
Teresa Patrone Cotrim 2019-06-25 This book discusses how
digital technology and demographic changes are
transforming the patient experience, services,
provision, and planning of health and social care. It
presents innovative ergonomics research and human
factors approaches to improving safety, working
conditions and quality of life for both patients and
healthcare workers. Personalized medicine, mobile and
wearable technologies, and the greater availability of
health data are discussed, together with challenges and
evidence-based practice. Based on the Healthcare
Ergonomics and Patient Safety conference, HEPS2019, held
on July 3-5, 2019, in Lisbon, Portugal, this book offers
a timely resource for graduate students and researchers,
as well as for healthcare professionals managing service
provision, planners and designers for healthcare
buildings and environments, and international healthcare
organizations.
The Cultivator & Country Gentleman 1873
De Cirkel Dave Eggers 2021-10-19 De moderne klassieker
van Dave Eggers Mae Holland kan haar geluk niet op als
ze wordt aangenomen bij de Cirkel, het machtigste
internetbedrijf ter wereld. De persoonlijke e-mails van
de gebruikers, hun sociale media, betalingsverkeer en
aankopen zijn met elkaar verbonden door een universeel
besturingsprogramma. Het resultaat: iedereen heeft
slechts één online identiteit. Een nieuw tijdperk van
openheid en gemeenschapszin is aangebroken. Mae laat
zich meeslepen door de energie van het bedrijf, de
groepsactiviteiten en de feestjes, de oneindige
mogelijkheden – zelfs als ze het leven buiten de campus
langzaam uit het oog verliest, een ontmoeting met een
collega haar in verwarring brengt, en haar bijdrage aan
de Cirkel steeds meer openbaar wordt. De Cirkel is een
intelligente, scherpe en spannende roman die vragen
oproept over ons geheugen, onze geschiedenis, privacy,
democratie en de grenzen aan onze kennis van de wereld.
Daily Graphic Ransford Tetteh 2014-09-16
The Institutional Economy David A. Reisman 2002-01-01
The institutional economy is the economy of rules and
laws, conventions and precedents. It is prices but also
practices, change but also constancy, individual but
also interdependence. David Reisman argues that
conformity and repetition as well as new initiatives and
mould-breaking departures constitute the essence of
supply and demand.
Orange Coast Magazine 1991-01 Orange Coast Magazine is
the oldest continuously published lifestyle magazine in
the region, bringing together Orange County¹s most
affluent coastal communities through smart, fun, and
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timely editorial content, as well as compelling
photographs and design. Each issue features an awardwinning blend of celebrity and newsmaker profiles,
service journalism, and authoritative articles on
dining, fashion, home design, and travel. As Orange
County¹s only paid subscription lifestyle magazine with
circulation figures guaranteed by the Audit Bureau of
Circulation, Orange Coast is the definitive guidebook
into the county¹s luxe lifestyle.
The Book of Stones, Revised Edition Robert Simmons
2015-03-10 Often dubbed the "crystals bible," this
comprehensive reference guide to the spiritual and
healing qualities of 455 sacred stones has become the
go-to book for looking up the properties of gems and
minerals. Each entry includes vivid color photographs
for each stone to aid identification and to showcase its
beauty, as well as listing its scientific information,
its element and chakra correspondences, and the
physical, emotional, and spiritual benefits of each
stone. Illustrated by gorgeously lit, clear color photos
to aid quick identification, the book offers an
illuminating alphabetical journey through the mineral
kingdom, stone by stone. This new edition of The Book of
Stones, the best-selling guide to some of Earth's most
beautiful natural objects, is revised to include 76 new
entries. The book begins with two introductory chapters
detailing advice by authors Naisha Ahsian and Robert
Simmons on how to work with crystals and stones-including the concept of crystal resonance and the
scientific observation that living organisms (such as
ourselves) are liquid crystalline structures. Each entry
begins with the stone name and photo, plus its elemental
and chakra correspondences, as well as keywords that
indicate its properties. Next comes a description of the
crystal structure, hardness, history, and known
locations of each mineral, plus any relevant legend or
lore from the past. Each author then offers their own
take and personal insights on the subtle energy
properties and spiritual applications of the stone. The
entries conclude with summaries of the spiritual,
emotional, and physical healing qualities of the stone,
and an affirmation for evoking its potential benefits.
The book's presentation is straightforward enough to
make it an excellent introduction for beginners, yet the
level of detail and the depth of research make it an
invaluable resource for the most experienced stone
practitioners.
Alladi Diary, The: Memoirs Of Alladi Ramakrishnan Alladi
Krishnaswami 2019-03-12 This is a kaleidoscopic account
of the remarkable life story of Alladi Ramakrishnan
(1923-2008), an internationally reputed physicist, and
the son of Sir Alladi Krishnaswami Iyer (1883-1953), one
of India's most eminent jurists.Part I of the
autobiography gives a fascinating account his early life
in Madras, India during the last decades of British
colonial rule, and the leading role played by Sir Alladi
in drafting the Constitution of India. Then follows the
incredible saga of his creation of MATSCIENCE, The
Institute of Mathematical Sciences, in Madras, inspired
by his visit to the Institute for Advanced Study in
Princeton, and the result of a Theoretical Physics
Seminar which he organized in his family home Ekamra
Nivas in Madras, which received the endorsement of Nobel
Laureate Niels Bohr, and the support of India's Prime
Minister Jawaharlal Nehru.Part II covers the period of
Ramakrishnan's term as Director of MATSCIENCE, and his
visits to about 200 centres of learning the world over,
where he interacted with leading scientists and lectured
on his research in the fields of Probability, Stochastic
Processes, Elementary Particle Physics, Matrix Theory,
and on his novel treatment of Einstein's Special
Relativity. Historical photos, letters, and documents of
special interest are included.
Implementation of the Medicare Drug Benefit United
States. Congress. House. Committee on Ways and Means.
Subcommittee on Health 2011
Falling Up Thomas Holliday 2013-01-25 The first and only
full-length biography (authorized or otherwise) of
America's most prolific and awarded native-born composer
of opera- Carlisle Floyd.
After Hope and Change James W. Ceaser 2015-03-06 Updated
to include the 2014 midterms and previewing the coming
2016 election cycle, After Hope and Change provides a
comprehensive and authoritative account of the national
election by James W. Ceaser, Andrew E. Busch, and John
J. Pitney Jr.
The Ladies' Garland 1839
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Ladies' Home Journal and Practical Housekeeper 1887
Los Angeles Magazine 2003-11 Los Angeles magazine is a
regional magazine of national stature. Our combination
of award-winning feature writing, investigative
reporting, service journalism, and design covers the
people, lifestyle, culture, entertainment, fashion, art
and architecture, and news that define Southern
California. Started in the spring of 1961, Los Angeles
magazine has been addressing the needs and interests of
our region for 48 years. The magazine continues to be
the definitive resource for an affluent population that
is intensely interested in a lifestyle that is uniquely
Southern Californian.
Rebel Charm Patricia Rice 2018-02-12 “Intriguing and
passionate…”— Booklist Mara Simon, trophy wife turned
high-powered Hollywood producer, isn’t about to let TJ
McCloud, the love who left her behind, shut down her
movie set. There are too many livelihoods at stake. A
forensic anthropologist more accustomed to studying
bones than sizzling bombshells, TJ doesn’t recognize
Mara at first. But even the girl he used to love can’t
stop him from cordoning off her movie set while he
investigates a possible murder site. Despite their
conflicting lifestyles, Mara and TJ must work together
to solve the mystery so both can move forward. In the
process, they are forced to rethink everything they
thought they wanted out of life. Previously titled
McClouds Woman Carolina Magnolias series in order: Dixie
Rebel Imperfect Rebel Rebel Charm Carolina Rebel Rebel
Girl Home Town Rebel Reviews: “...engaging and
compelling.”— Jill M. Smith, RT Book Reviews “Ms. Rice
is a wonderful storyteller....” Angela Johnson, Old Book
Barn Gazette
The Performance and Potential of Consumer-driven Health
Care United States 2004
The Illustrated London News 1845
Radical Remedies Brittany Ducham 2021-04-20 A modern,
approachable holistic health guide that focuses on
physical, emotional, and mental well-being. Radical
Remedies urges readers to take an active concern for
their overall health and well-being by reconnecting with
nature and honoring their own emotional history and
experience. Focusing on twenty-five of the most
nourishing herbs, this book shows how they can be used
to remedy stress, depression, and insomnia, soothe
tension in the body, and comfort a broken heart. With
insights on gut health, emotional balance, and the
importance of whole foods, readers will discover
practices and strategies to survive and thrive every
day. Learn to make recipes like Ashwagandha Chai, Sacred
Spark Infusion, Lemon Balm and Orange Peel Honey, and
Banish the Blues Tincture or follow instructions for a
Honey Mallow Soothing Face Mask or a Gotu Kola Rose
Facial Oil. While balance or vitality is never achieved
through a singular act or quick fix, this guide details
a deep well of practices and self-care that can aid you
in the toughest of times.
Indianapolis Monthly 2001-09 Indianapolis Monthly is the
Circle City’s essential chronicle and guide, an
indispensable authority on what’s new and what’s news.
Through coverage of politics, crime, dining, style,
business, sports, and arts and entertainment, each issue
offers compelling narrative stories and lively, urbane
coverage of Indy’s cultural landscape.
A Serious Man David Storey 2010-12-14 As playwright,
painter and novelist, Richard Fenchurch has been both
successful and rich, but now, in his mid-sixties, he's
beginning to fall apart: again. His daughter plucks him
from the squalor of his London house and installs him in
the old family home, the mansion where he courted his
first wife. Here, in a familiar house and in a changed
though recognisable landscape, Fenchurch struggles to
keep his grip on freedom and sanity, and allows himself
to relax into memory. Time is catching up with him, but
it is memory that produces the more startling
revelation. Fenchurch's love for his wife was real
enough - it was a successful marriage as these things go
- but the old surroundings, both the building and the
land itself, bring back to him the irresistibly ardent
drive of his passionate affair with Isabella, his
fiancée's mother. Returning to fiction after fourteen
years, David Storey has created both a sharply comic
vision of the indignities of age and a delicately erotic
evocation of a youthful and dangerous affair.
The Australian Journal 1892
Commerce Business Daily 1998-07
The Software Encyclopedia 1988
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The Churchman 1890
Brenda Joyce Bundle Brenda Joyce 2007-05-01 Six sexy
historicals for one low price! Get six steamy novels by
beloved author Brenda Joyce, in one easy download!
Bundle includes The Prize, Deadly Illusions, The
Masquerade, Deadly Kisses, The Stolen Bride, and A Lady
at Last.
Children 1954
De lange weg naar de vrijheid Nelson Mandela 2017-10-21
De lange weg naar de vrijheid is de beroemde
autobiografie van een van de grootste mannen van de
twintigste eeuw. Nelson Mandela beschrijft de lange weg
die hij heeft moeten afleggen van onwetende jongen tot
charismatisch staatsman. Dit is het verhaal van
misschien wel de wonderbaarlijkste omwenteling in de
geschiedenis, verteld door de man die het allemaal heeft
meegemaakt en in gang gezet. Het verhaal van Mandela,
door Mandela.
Masonic Mirror 1829
The Complete Guide to Overcoming Depression Paul Gilbert
2013-01-17 The bestselling self-help guide Overcoming
Depression has been combined with Beating Depression:
Inspirational stories of hope and recovery to offer the
reader an effective and appealing self-help package.
These two titles not only set out practical techniques
to overcome depression, but offer inspiration to the
reader to confront the challenges they may face on the
road to recovery. Overcoming Depression is based on
Cognitive Behavioral Therapy (CBT), an evidence-based
therapy recommended by the NHS. It provides: -Useful
information about the disorder -A step-by-step self-help
programme based on CBT Beating Depression contains reallife stories written by those with first-hand experience
of depression, including postnatal depression and
bipolar disorder. Each story sheds light on the
condition, and offers powerful insights into what helps
and, most importantly, inspiration to those trying to
beat it.
Hot Historicals Bundle with An Invitation to Sin, The
Naked Baron, When His Kiss Is Wicked, & Mastering the
Marquess Sally MacKenzie 2011-02-01 An Invitation to Sin
Forbidden Affections by Jo Beverley The doors to romance
can be found in the most unexpected places, especially
when the notorious Earl of Carne moves into the mansion
neighboring Anna Featherstone's London townhouse. Who
knocks first remains the only question. . . The Pleasure
Of A Younger Lover by Vanessa Kelly Clarissa Middleton
cannot resist the ardent kisses of Captain Christian
Archer, though they must meet in secret or risk the
censure of London society. In each other's arms, desire
and love melt two hearts into one. . . The Naked Prince
by Sally MacKenzie Josephine Atworthy is shocked by the
goings-on at her rich neighbor's house party. Quite
shocked. But her demure charm beguiles a mysterious
nobleman, who begs a kiss--then another. And in a
twinkling they fall head over heels in love. . . A
Summer Love Affair by Kaitlin O'Riley Unmarried.
Unconventional. Unchaperoned. Miss Charlotte Wilson is
free to do as she pleases and Gavin Ellsworth is
dashing. Summer in Spain at a secluded villa is about to
get a whole lot hotter. . . The Naked Baron Tell Me What
You Want New to London society and rather. . .awkward. .
.Lady Grace Belmont would just as soon hide behind the
palm trees as dance with a man she doesn't know. But
Baron Dawson is on the hunt for a wife. Grace's generous
curves and remarkable height do not intimidate him. In
fact, it would be more accurate to describe his reaction
to the charming newcomer as lust. Before Grace can so
much as gather her thoughts, she finds herself in his
arms, committing one shocking impropriety after another.
The Baron's devilish attractiveness--to say nothing of
his splendid muscles--is simply impossible to resist.
Her beloved aunt and chaperone advises patience, but
Grace is not about to listen. The handsome baron is
whispering such delightful things in her ear. . . When
His Kiss is Wicked After her father's death, Colette
Hamilton is left with four sisters, an invalid mother
and a failing bookshop. The only way she can save the
family business is with her unconventional ideas. . .or
let her uncle marry her off. As for the handsome
stranger in her bookshop? He's Lucien Sinclair, son of
an earl, and a known rogue uninterested in marriage.
Unknown to Colette, Lucien has begun an urgent search
for a bride, so that his ailing father might see him
married before he dies. He knows what he wants--a plain,
biddable woman without the curse of beauty to endanger
his heart. Yet no matter how he tries, Lucien finds
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himself unable to stay away from Colette. And as sinful
pleasure lures them ever closer to the edge of ruin, the
only question that matters is whether they can survive
the fall. . . Mastering the Marquess Since the loss of
her parents, Meredith Burnley has contented herself with
a solitary life looking after her half-sister, Annabel.
But Meredith's peace is shattered when her uncle schemes
to marry her off to his son in order to gain her
inheritance. Desperate, Meredith has only one choice: to
flee with Annabel to their estranged grandparents' home.
But their arrival soon reignites a family scandal--and
kindles unexpected romance. . . Happily reunited with
the girls, Annabel's grandmother resolves to convince
her nephew, Stephen Mallory, the Marquess of Silverton,
to abandon his rakish lifestyle and wed Annabel. Stephen
is clearly captivated--but with the wrong sister!
Determined to make Meredith his own, Stephen embarks on
a seduction that will leave her with no choice but to
surrender to his touch. . .
Farmers' Review 1896
Jaden Skye: Mystery Bundle (Death by Honeymoon, No Place
to Die, and Invitation to Die) Jaden Skye 2017-06-29 A
three-book mystery bundle by #1 bestselling author Jaden
Skye, author of DEATH BY HONEYMOON. Here is a bundle of
the first books in three Jaden Skye series—the Caribbean
Murder series, the Killing Game series, and the Murder
in The Keys series—all here in one convenient place.
This bundle offers a great introduction to Jaden Skye’s
series with over 150,000 words of reading. In DEATH BY
HONEYMOON, on the rugged, wild, eastern shore of
Barbados, Cindy and Clint are enjoying their dream
honeymoon, when paradise quickly turns into hell. Cindy
finds her newly beloved taken away from her, drowned in
a freak accident in the ocean. The local police are
quick to declare it an accident, to insist that he was
caught in a sudden riptide. But Cindy, left all alone,
is not convinced. In NO PLACE TO DIE, Olivia and Todd,
madly in love, fly down to Key West when Todd offers to
take her on a surprise trip for a magical weekend.
Though they have only been dating five months, Olivia
can’t help but wonder if Todd is preparing to pop the
big question along the beautiful shores. Yet Olivia’s
paradise quickly turns to hell when Todd dies right
before her eyes, in a tragic accident. Or was it? Olivia
sinks further into the abyss as the police wonder if she
did it, and finds herself backed into a corner, having
to prove her innocence while finding out if Todd was
truly murdered. Yet as she searches, entering the
underbelly of Key West, forced to deal with unsavory
locals and with Todd’s difficult and grieving family,
she discovers things about Todd that she wished she
never knew—discoveries that make her realize that she
never really knew the man she loved at all. In
INVITATION TO DIE, Two women have gone missing in two
weeks: the first, found dead, was slashed and dumped in
a back alley in Boston. The second was discovered by a
child in a Swan Boat Ride. As fear intensifies, Hunter,
the head of the FBI Behavioral Unit, calls his star
criminal profiler, Tracy Wrenn, to help on the case.
Even though she had plans to become engaged that
evening, Tracy quickly cancels her plans and rushes to
Boston to help. A beautiful, young professor of criminal
psychology, Tracy has become renowned for her success at
cracking cases no one else can. With her unusual
insights and unique point of view, she is relentless at
probing the inner minds of murderers. When a third woman
goes missing, and when Tracy finds herself in danger,
everything intensifies. DEATH BY HONEYMOON, NO PLACE TO
DIE, and INVITATION TO DIE mark the debut of riveting
new series—and beloved new characters—that will leave
you turning pages late into the night!
The Complete Guide to Overcoming depression, low mood
and other related problems (ebook bundle) Colin Espie
2013-01-17 This exclusive ebook bundle comprises five
practical self-help programmes based on cognitive
behavioural therapy (CBT) from the bestselling
Overcoming series. Perfect for anyone experiencing
problems with low mood or depression and associated
problems such as low self-esteem, anger or sleep
problems. This is also the perfect resource for
therapists. Each book includes: -Case studies -Practical
exercises -Monitoring sheets Overcoming Depression - 3rd
edition If you suffer from depression you are far from
alone. Depression is very common, affecting over 300
million people around the world. Written by Professor
Paul Gilbert OBE, internationally recognised for his
work on depression, this highly acclaimed self-help book
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has been of benefit to thousands of people including
sufferers, their friends and families, and those working
in the medical profession. This fully revised third
edition has been extensively updated and rewritten to
reflect over ten years of new research on understanding
and treating depression, particularly the importance of
developing compassionate ways of thinking, behaving and
feeling. Overcoming Mood Swings Most people know what it
is like to experience high or low spirits. For some
individuals, however, emotional extremes can seriously
disrupt their lives, either because they happen too
frequently or because the mood swings are intense and
are accompanied by other symptoms of depression or mania
(often referred to as bipolar disorder). This practical
self-help guide provides background information on
depression and mania and offers tried and tested
techniques that will help the reader identify and manage
their mood more effectively, and achieve a more stable
emotional state. Overcoming Low Self-Esteem A self-help
classic, winning acclaim for its practical and userfriendly approach and now recommended on the National
Health Service's self-help scheme known as Books on
Prescription. This book will aid readers to understand
what has caused their low self-esteem and, with this
knowledge, break out of the vicious circle of negative
self-image, learn the art of self-acceptance and alter
their lives for the better. Overcoming Anger and
Irritability An invaluable self-help guide to managing a
widespread behavioural problem. This is a practical
self-help programme for those who find that they are
spoiling the lives of both themselves and those around
them with their almost constant irritability and flashes
of bad temper. It will help the reader understand why
such behaviour occurs and what can be done to prevent
it. Overcoming Insomnia Extensive research conducted
over 25 years has established Cognitive Behavioural
Therapy (CBT) as the treatment of choice for insomnia.
For the first time, proven CBT principles have been
brought together by a world-renowned expert on insomnia
in a comprehensive self-help manual. In a clear step-bystep approach, new patterns of relaxation, sleeping and
waking are quickly learnt. Based on clinically proven
techniques.
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South-East Asia Eye Health Taraprasad Das 2021-09-25 The
book covers all aspects of eye health in South-East Asia
from public health to health system to education to
industry in 6 sections. The World Health Organization
(WHO) South-East Asia region comprises of 11 countries Bangladesh, Bhutan, DPR Korea, India, Indonesia,
Maldives, Myanmar, Nepal, Sri Lanka, Thailand and TimorLeste. This region is home to 26% of world population;
there is a disproportionate amount of blindness (30.6%)
and visual impairment (36%). This is a first of its kind
book that discusses common conditions of visual
impairment and blindness in the South-East Asia region.
In addition, the book documents the current eye care
industry in the region and the contribution of all eye
health INGOs in eye care program planning and service
delivery for many decades. Majority of the countries in
the South-East Asia region are categorized in ‘middleincome country’ group. This book discusses the common
challenges in these countries such as, suboptimal public
expenditure in health, acute shortage of skilled eye
health workforce, and rudimentary health industry. The
book covers the following 6 sections: 1. Geographic
description and health indices of the region 2. Health
system evolved over years, including universal eye
health, health financing and health management
information system (HMIS) 3. Common eye problems
including non-communicable disease NCD (and diabetic
retinopathy), neglected tropical disease NTD (and
Trachoma) 4. Health workforce in the region that
includes ophthalmologists, optometrists, and allied
ophthalmic personnel 5. Eye health support in the region
of 13 international non-government organizations (INGOs)
working for decades 6. Eye health industry in the region
that includes spectacles, ophthalmic devices and
equipment and the pharma industry The book would be a
useful resource for ophthalmologists, all public health
personnel and policy makers in eye health in the SouthEast Asia region specifically and all ophthalmologists
and scientists interested in public health all over the
world as well as for program planning to reach the
'Health for All' strategy by 2030 (United Nations
Sustainable Development Goal, SDG 2030).
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